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Academic and Career Pathways (ACPs): 
Vice President Isabel O’Connor provided an update regarding Academic and Career Pathways 
(ACP) placement. Departments may now choose up to three ACPs for their academic programs 
to be placed. The update was based on careful consideration and consultation with some faculty 
who shared concerns..  
 
If your department is satisfied with the current placement of their academic programs, no 
additional action is needed.  
 
If there are any changes to your ACP placement, please confirm these changes by 5pm on 
Monday, October 16th by emailing Marisa Alioto: malioto@sdccd.edu 
 
For those departments who had previously been told to narrow down the placement to two 
ACPs, please be sure to confirm your ACP placement by the October 16th deadline by emailing 
Marisa Alioto: malioto@sdccd.edu 
 
Not sure where your academic programs fall?  Please see reference the Academic & Career 
Pathways pages on the Mesa College website: 
https://www.sdmesa.edu/academics/v2/academic-career-pathways/ 
 
If you have additional questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Mesa Pathways 
Leadership Team: Isabel O’Connor, Larry Maxey, Howard Eskew, and Marisa Alioto. 
 
We are excited to move the work forward and look forward to bringing the ACPs to life and 
welcome faculty participation. 
 
Mesa Success Coaches: 
The Mesa Success Coaches Halloween Mixer will take place on Tuesday, October 31st from 1-
3pm in the Mesa Quad. There will be games and a costume contest. This event will provide an 
opportunity for Mesa Success Coaches and their students to get to know one another in person. 
There will also be tables for the Academic and Career Pathways so students can learn more 
about the degrees and certificates Mesa has to offer. While this event is built around the Mesa 
Success Coaches program, all members of the campus community are welcome to participate. 
Dress-up is encouraged! We hope to see you there! 

We would really like to have faculty to represent each of the each of the Academic and Career 
Pathways (Academic & Career Pathways (ACP) | San Diego Mesa College (sdmesa.edu)). , 
and welcome instructional faculty to participate.  Please email Ian Duckles 
(iduckles@sdccd.edu) and let him know which ACP you will represent.  

Next Mesa Pathways Working Meeting: Our next Mesa Pathways Working Meeting will take 
place on October 11th from 12:45 - 2:15pm (meetings are held online via Zoom).  

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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